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Thursday 22nd April 2021 

School Closure  

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I hope this finds you well and that you have managed to enjoy the holiday break. 

We have been notified that our school will be used as a polling station for local elections on 

Thursday 6th May 2021. 

Since being notified, we have tried to find ways to avoid school closure, but unfortunately due to 

continued COVID safety measures and our premises being used, we will have to close the school to 

our pupils. We apologise for any inconvenience caused. 

Further information will be forwarded, regarding the day’s schedule and work set for the children. 

I thank you in advance for your attention. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

 
Mrs Stav  
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